COPY.
Llopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

Eunlosure. 6th September, 1929.

Dear Sirs,

I was duly favoured with your letter of the 30th
ultimo respecting the Fourth Special Survey No.Z2 of your
steamer "CABO CULLERA", and note what you say on the subject.

Thé Committee quite appreciate your hesitation to
give an assurance as to when you will be in a position to
complete the inspection.

In the circumstances they desire me to forward io
you a printed form containing an undertaking which is customary
for Shipowners to give in cases such as that of the "CABO CULLERA"
and I shall be pleased if you will kindly sign the same and
return it to me in due course.

I am, Dear Sirs,

Yours faithfully,

Clerk to the
Clacssification Committee.

Messrs. Ybarra & Co.,
Calle San Jose 5,
Apartado No.l5,
SEVILLE, Spain
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